
   
 
 
 

Public Hearing 
 

In accordance with §2-3-g.4 of the Provincetown Charter, the Provincetown Charter 
Compliance Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, April 13, 2021 at 12:00 pm 
in the Judge Welsh Hearing Room, Town Hall, 260 Commercial Street, Provincetown, MA to 
determine the number of Board members in favor or opposed to the petitioned articles 
concerning the Provincetown Charter for the May 1, 2021 Annual and Special Town 
Meetings. 
 
 

The meeting will be by remote participation only. Comments may be submitted in writing by 
Tuesday, April 6, 2020, 12:00 p.m., to the Town Clerk, 260 Commercial Street, 
Provincetown, MA 02657 or ecatanese@provincetown-ma.gov, or by remote participation 
during the hearing by dialing 857-327-9004; when prompted, enter the following conference 
number: 764 799 964# 

 

 
Robert Klytta, Chair, Charter Compliance Commission 
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